
Administrative/Finance Committee  
Of the Whole 

February 23, 2010 
6:30p.m. 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30p.m. by Administrative/Finance Committee 
Chairman Alderman Poteraske. In attendance were Mayor Weaver, Treasurer Coren, 
Aldermen Schauer, Galan, Poteraske, Gattuso, Marchese, City Administrator Vana, 
Director of Municipal Services Dan Gombac, Superintendent of Municipal Services Dan 
Salvato, Municipal Services Foreman Dave Fell, Municipal Services Foreman Chris 
Throm, Police Chief Pavelchik, Deputy Chiefs Skala and Cooper, Accounting Manager 
Nosek and Assistant to the Administrator Coren present.   
 
Alderman Poteraske provided an overview of the previous budget meeting. The Council 
then continued their review of each line item in the General fund budget. During this 
discussion the members present concurred to charge a small fee for the delivery of wood 
chips by the municipal services department with the specific details to be discussed by 
the Council at a future meeting. The meeting concluded partially through the Municipal 
Services Department budget. 
 
The Council agreed to add an additional budget meeting at the conclusion of the March 
1st, 2010 Council meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:28pm. 
 
 
A DVD recording is also available for this meeting. 
 
Approved: 
    John Poteraske, Chairman  _________________________ 
  
    Halil Avci, Member _____________ABSENT_________ 
  
    Carolyn Gattuso, Member __________________________ 
      


